
 

 

Uniform Update 8 July 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Your child has today been issued with their new branded item of free uniform to be worn from 

September 2024 when we return back to school after the summer break. 

If there are any issues with the sizing of their item of uniform, then please email the school using 

parent@tuptonhall.org.uk and we will be pleased to make arrangements for these to be 

swapped prior to the end of this academic year. 

For any students for whom we have not received measurements to receive their free item, 

please contact the school either by telephone or on the email address above to provide a waist 

measurement, inside leg measurement (for trousers) and length for the skirt (either 20” or 22”). 

In order to benefit from the reduced prices can you please order your additional two items for 

£10 each by Friday 6 September 2024.  After this time, you will be able to obtain a 15% discount 

(currently only available from Just Schoolwear) if you purchase more than two items (either 

trouser or skirt) and this offer will remain in place throughout the academic year. 

Over the course of the year we will build up a stock of ‘pre-loved’ items and would request that 

you return items to the school for us to use in this scheme when the items no longer fit your 

child.  This will be used throughout the year to support families who need this provision, and 

also in readiness for the 2025-26 academic year. 

We hope that you appreciate the we are supporting our families at this time by not creating 

additional financial pressures as we secure high standards of uniform for September 2024. 

A copy of our uniform guide is on the school website as confirmation of expectations for 

September 2024. 

Yours faithfully 

        
Mr A J Knowles       
Headteacher         

mailto:parent@tuptonhall.org.uk

